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I write to you today as a fellow concerned citizen. Recently I have been made aware 

of the HB3075 bill. I'm sure we share a strong desire for the safety and well being of 

our fellow oregonians. Having said that, I truly and honestly believe that the 

restrictions proposed in this bill will neither protect nore empower the people of 

Oregon. I very strongly believe that we need to uphold the civil and human rights of 

all humans. All the rights for all the people all of the time is a motto that I live by. Now 

more than ever, people need the means to protect themselves. handing power to 

police and law enforcement to decide who is a worthy individual is begging for abuse. 

thinking that the police departments and sheriffs are above bias would be a 

dangerous and foolhardy assumption. Considering the people of our state with the 

least power and most vulnerable just how likely they are to be attacked and abused. 

Do not make it any harder than it already is for them to defend themselves. This does 

not serve them and by extension endangers all of our freedoms and rights. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and please vote no on this bill. 

 

sincerely 

Aaron Chocholak  


